
-----Original Message-----
From: Justin Hanney [mailto:Justin.Hanney@melbourne.vic.gov.au] 
Sent: Monday, 13 July, 2020 3:37 PM 
To: Macdonald, Nick < Nick.Macdonald@auspost.com.au > 
Cc: Hol ate Christine <Christine.Hal ate@aus est.com.au>· 

s 47 E(c) Linda Weatherson 

AP0.0001.0013.0050 

< Linda.Weatherson@melbourne.vic.gov.au >; Kim Wood < Kim.Wood@melbourne.vic.gov.au >; 
Alison Leighton <Alison.Leighton@melbourne.vic.gov.au > 
Subject: Re: Parcels delivered to 76 Canning Street, North Melbourne 

Expecting this email? If suspicious forward it to 
secureatpost@auspost.com .au< mailto:secureatpost@auspost.com .au > 

Nick, 

Since my last email the situation at the Canning Street flats has changed. This address is no 
longer subject to the detention orders put in place by the Department of Human Services. 
The City of Melbourne no longer has a role in the delivery of food and other essential items to 
these homes. These addresses are now subject to the same Stage 3 restrictions as the rest 
of greater Melbourne. 

We have received acknowledgement from the Australian Federal Police that they have 
assigned our correspondence to an official for further enquiries. We have been advised they 
will be in contact in due course. 

Given we are no longer responsible for the delivery of items to these flats, it seems prudent 
to return these items to Australia Post. To date we have not been in touch with anyone from 
Australia Post to action this, and would welcome your guidance of an appropriate staff 
member and their contact details. I will then pass these details onto my team leading the 
operational response at North Melbourne to action. 

Best regards, 

Justin 

Justin Hanney I Chief Executive Officer 

City of Melbourne I 90-120 Swanston Street Melbourne 3000<x-apple-data-detectors://1 > I 
GPO Box 1603 Melbourne 3001<x-apple-data-detectors://2/0> 
T: 03 9658 9835< tel:03%209658%209835 > IF: 03 9658 9440< tel:03%209658%C2%A09440 > IE: 
justin.hanney@melbourne.vic.gov.au < mailto:justin.hanney@melbourne.vic.gov.au > 
https://urldefense.com/v3/ http://www.melbourne.vic.gov.au :!!IMEGuS19XJ1G!ISxjlAnWF 
CkBjK3g6Ms6uaeMjZbFL4C3yZ3nOuukOOTecleZMzjUvXEFH3dGSmqrd9hEds$ 
<httos://urldefense.com/v3/ htto://www.melbourne.vic.qov.au/ :!!IMEGuS19XJ1G!ISxilAnW 
F CkBjK3g6Ms6uaeMjZbFL4C3yZ3nOuukOOTecleZMzjUvXEFH3dGSmgB691ecc$ > I 
whatson.melbourne.vic.gov.au < https://urldefense.com/v3/ https://whatson.melbourne.vic.g 
av.au/ :!!IMEGuS19XJ1G!ISxjlAnWF CkBjK3g6Ms6uaeMjZbFL4C3uZ3nOuukOOTecleZMzjUvX 
EFH3dGSmqxSlwgcc$ > 

We value: Integrity I Courage I Accountability I Respect I Excellence. 

The City of Melbourne respectfully acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the land, the 
Boon Wurrung and Woiwurrung (Wurundjeri) peoples of the Kulin Nation and pays respect to 
their Elders, past and present. 


